
Illinois Valley  

Site Council 

October 2019 
 

Present: Aaron Skinner, Sara Creek, Sheri Larson, Megan Brown, Tanner Smith, Jamie 

Scroggins, Jaime Drake 

 

 

 

 

1. Lights have been installed on our weight room that face the parking lot and along the side 

of the school facing out toward the parking lot.  It is a well lit space at this point and we 

are in a good spot with safety and vandalism 

 

 

 

 

2. Making sure that we get our Senior parents on board to begin planning for the Senior all 

night party.  This has fallen on our Office Manager and Principal in the past and really 

should be something driven by our parents.  This year has a solid nucleus of parents that 

are coming forward. 

 

 

 

 

3. School Parade through town for Homecoming update: Talked with ODOT and have 

cleared Redwood Highway crossing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. As a group we talked about the best ways to praise and reward our students for 

excellence.  We came up with Sweatshirts and certificates for students of the quarter 

awards. 

 

 

 

 

5. Inflexion discussion: Shared with the Council our work with Inflexion and how it has a 

chance to impact our school. 

 


